
Critical Path to TB Drug Regimens (CPTR) 2018 Annual
Workshop, postponed

Critical Path Institute and Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation have decided to postpone the Critical Path to TB
Drug Regimens Workshop (CPTR) 2018 Annual workshop originally scheduled for April 23-25, 2018.

This workshop will be rescheduled later in 2018 to better align with deliverables from our programmatic
efforts and alleviate some of the logistical challenges with competing convenings during the same week in
April 2018.  Alternative dates and formats are currently being discussed and considered amongst the
Initiative’s partners and we will inform you of a new date as soon as it is confirmed.

Our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for your understanding and the continuing
support of CPTR’s activities.

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Minchik at mminchik@c-path.org or at (703) 909-9888.
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